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Paul Hahn, MD, PhD, FASRS is a retina specialist at NJRetina in northern New Jersey. He grew up 

in New York City and graduated magna cum laude from Harvard University with a degree in 

Biochemical Sciences. Following in the footsteps of his father and grandfather, both 

ophthalmologists, he completed his medical education at the University of Pennsylvania School 

of Medicine.  He was sponsored by the National Institute of Health for completion of his MD 

along with a PhD degree in molecular pharmacology investigating novel treatment pathways for 

dry age-related macular degeneration. Dr. Hahn completed his ophthalmology residency at the 

Scheie Eye Institute at the University of Pennsylvania, followed by a two-year fellowship in 

vitreoretinal diseases and surgery at Duke University.  After completion of his fellowship, Dr. 

Hahn remained at Duke University as an Assistant Professor of Ophthalmology and retina 

specialist for almost 4 years before subsequently joining NJRetina in 2016.  

 

He is currently the Chair of the American Society of Retina Specialists (ASRS) Health 

Economics Committee and the Editor of the ASRS Preferences and Trends Survey. He serves 

on the editorial board of multiple ophthalmic journals and magazines. He has been the 

recipient of numerous prestigious honors and awards for excellence in ophthalmology 

research, receiving the Association of University Professors of Ophthalmology Resident 

Award, Ronald G. Michels Foundation Fellowship, the Heed Foundation Fellowship, and 

Honor Awards from both the American Academy of Ophthalmology and the ASRS.  

 


